
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Josh Sclafani. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, June 14, 2024 8:47 AM 
'Josh Sclafani' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Teco Rate Hike Objection - 20240026-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06380-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240026, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Josh Sclafani <joshua.sclafani@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 8:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Teco Rate Hike Objection - 20240026-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 

A few months ago Teco sent a letter to customers saying they would be *reducing* rates in 2025, but now they 
are requesting another increase! 

Floridians have been squeezed by seemingly unnecessary rate hikes since the pandemic. Enough is enough. 

Please reject their proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Sclafani 
Tampa resident 
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